
 

 
February 17, 2010 
 
W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Affairs 
200 Bricker Hall 
CAMPUS 
 
Dear Randy, 
 
The Arts and Humanities Curriculum Committee met and unanimously approved proposal for 
Women’s Studies 110 and 110H.   Both courses combine Women’s Studies 101 and 110 content.  
Historically, 101 fulfilled the GEC Arts and Humanities Cultures and Ideal and Social Diversity 
Categories.  Historically, 110 fulfilled the GEC Social Science Individuals and Groups and 
Social Diversity Categories.  The Department has worked efficiently with the Arts and 
Humanities CC, and has now been slated for both subcommittee reviews at CCI level on 
February 25 and March 1.  We missed the deadline for the subcommittees by five days, and 
because of this, we are late in applying for the deadline of February 15, 2010 for Summer and 
Autumn Quarter course offerings.    
 
We would like to ask that you consider a request for an appeal and let Women’s Studies 110 be 
included for Autumn 2010 listings.  
 
Thank you for considering this request, 

 
Valarie Williams 
Associate Dean 
 
cc:  Melissa Soave 


